
Happy Holidays - I wish you a Joyful Holiday Season and a Healthy, Vibrant 2016!! 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

I hope you are enjoying your Sunrider Fortune Delight and Calli during this wonderful time of 
year.  Having NuPlus back in Canada after 5 years without it, was the BEST Christmas Present! 

Read more here:  http://diana1.com/nuplus/ 
 

I am so grateful you are part of my 
“Sunrider Family” and I love knowing 
you! 
 
March 2015 – Top left – Visiting my son Jesse in 
Grand Cayman Islands 
July 2015 – with my sisters Goldie and Rosie 
boating, swimming on Shuswap Lake in Salmon 
Arm 
October 2015 – visiting my son Gabe in Vancouver 
April 2015 – Trudy and I when she visited Salmon 
Arm. 
October 2015 – Jim Pendree, Diana, and Dr. 
Reuben Chen in Vancouver 
October 2015 – Diana and Dr. Tei Fu Chen in 
Vancouver 
Bottom Left – Chen Family Jonathan Chen, Sunny, 
Oi Lin, Tei Fu, Wendy and John Teng and 3 of the 
Chen grandchildren. 
(Missing is Dr. Reuben Chen and Eric Chen)  They 
all work for Sunrider, of course! 

 
It is such a privilege to continue to 
enjoy the Sunrider powerful nutrition 
and every day I appreciate having 
such wonderful health at 68 years 
“young”!!   
 
Thank you so very much for being 
part of my "Sunrider Family"  
 
I wish you Health and Happiness in 
2016.   ~  Diana 
 

Diana Walker, Sunrider Leader 
www.diana1.com 

www.dianawalker.com/diana 
sunridermom@gmail.com 
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